
WRECK ON LOUISVILLE ROAD IN BG INJURES TWO
Friday, 13 September 2013 06:31

The Warren County Sheriff’s Office responded to a call of an injury collision at the intersection
of Louisville Road and Moorman Lane.  Through investigation, it was determined that a beige
2007 Nissan Sentra driven by 21 year old Megan Dugard of Bowling Green, was traveling south
bound on Louisville Road when a white 1997 Chevrolet passenger vehicle, driven by 39 year
old  Jamie Hudnall also of Bowling Green, pulled from Moorman Lane into her lane of travel.
 The juvenile that was in the Chevrolet reported injuries, but refused to be transported by
Medical Center EMS.  Dugard was also injured, but refused transport.  All parties involved were
wearing seat belts, and alcohol nor drugs are believed to be a factor in this collision at this time.
 The investigation continues.
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